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I strongly oppose LC19. LC19 will disproportionately impact rural families, farms and
businesses. Oregon families and businesses will suffer from increased fuel rates for heating,
transportation, and in purchasing goods. I hope that the Oregon Legislature will reject LC19
and not move forward with this proposal.

--
Thomas Griffin
541.639.9693
thomas.s.griffin@gmail.com
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